? Box 2199, Taber
Telephone 223-4455

December 16/1975

Mr, Bill Nittler
603 West 1lst
McCook, Nebraska

Dear Billj
We are pleased to verify your reception of CKTA Radio,
on December 8, I'm glad that you enjoyed your trip through

our part of the country, we're real proud of it.

I have enclosed for your information, a coverage map,

some post cards, and a story about CKTA Radio.

GOOD LUCK, and GOOD LISTENING.,

Sincerely yours,

Brent Seely
Manager
CKTA Radio

Town & Counlry Radio
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